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PreZero US to Close Westminster, South Carolina Facility  
 
Westminster, SC 09.26.22.  As of September 21st, 2022, PreZero US began taking action to 
close the Westminster, South Carolina facility.  The facility will officially close in November.  After 
much deliberation, it was determined that the closure is the best way forward for PreZero US to 
remain sustainable in the pursuit of its vision for a cleaner tomorrow. 
 
Despite the recent course of action, PreZero is as determined as ever to continue growing the US 
operation.  PreZero will retain the equipment on-site with the aim of returning to the Southeast region 
in due course. 
 
With their new strategic direction, PreZero seeks to increase capacity in California.  In time, PreZero 
will again be able to source LDPE, LLDPE, and MRP bales nationwide and as a result, will also be able 
to supply 100% Post-Consumer LDPE Premium Grade A/Grade A/Grade B, PE & PP resins to 
customers across North America.  Over 14,000 tons of post-consumer resins were processed at the 
Westminster facility.  PreZero attributes this accomplishment to the dedication of their team and their 
partners to the common goal of building a more sustainable future. 
 
PreZero thanks its employees, the town of Westminster, Oconee County, and the state of South 
Carolina for their support. 
 
 
 
 
About PreZero 
With around 30,000 employees at 475 locations in Europe and North America, PreZero is an 
international company in waste and recycling management. The company provides waste disposal, 
sorting, processing and recycling services, combining all the expertise along the value chain under one 
roof. PreZero therefore positions itself as an innovation driver in the industry with the goal of creating 
a world in which resources are no longer wasted thanks to closed loops. Zero waste, 100 percent 
reusable material.  

www.prezero.us | Facebook | LinkedIn | Instagram | Twitter 

Please direct any inquiries to the attention of: 
 

Max Bracey 
PreZero US, Inc. 

Marketing Manager 

Phone: (619) 727-9834 

Maxwell.bracey@prezero.us | www.prezero.us  
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